
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Club transport policy 
 

Newton Cricket Club Transport Policy 
 

Transporting children to cricket activities 

 
The issue of transporting children to and from cricket activities can present challenges for cricket clubs. 
 

The ECB state in their Transporting Children to Cricket Activities guidance that full responsibility is placed on 

parents/carers for ensuring appropriate travel arrangements are made. 

 
Coaches, staff and volunteers of Newton CC will be responsible for children in our care whilst they are taking part in 

any club related cricket activity. 

 
It is not the responsibility of our coaches, staff members or volunteers to arrange transportation, or transport a child, to 

and from any cricketing activities. 

 
The ECB’s position is that coaches, staff and volunteers do NOT transport children to and from cricket activities. 


